

Senator Bonacic Presents a Ceremonial Pen Certificate to the Village of Otisville

JOHN J. BONACIC September 1, 2016



(Middletown, NY)- Senator John J. Bonacic (R/C/I-Mt. Hope) presented a ceremonial pen certificate to the Village of Otisville commemorating the passage of legislation that the Village had requested, and Senator Bonacic sponsored, that was signed into law by the Governor. The legislation allowed the Village of Otisville to take ownership of land adjacent to its Firehouse. The land had been owned by the Department of Corrections and Community Supervision.